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From: The Urban League of Portlan <uljobs@ulpdx.org>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 1:42 PM ‘
To: HR J
Subject: Your post OPB Seeks Skilled Customer Service Professional is livel-

Hello Barbara,

We are happy to tell you that your post "OPB Seeks Skilled Customer Service Professional” has been
published on the Urban League of Portland's Career Connections Job Page! Your listing will be displayed on
our website for 30 days.

Here is the permalink: http://ulpdx.org/job/opb-portland-47-opb-seeks-skilled-customer-service-professional/
Logon to your account at http://ulpdx.org/posting-welcome/ to manage your listing(s).

Thank you for listing with the Urban League of Portland!







